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DODGEBALL COMPETITION 

Some of our Pupils attended 

Tyne Met College last week to 

represent our school in a 

Dodgeball Competition. We are 

so proud of all of the children 

who took part and it was 

brilliant to be able to attend a 

sporting event with them again.  

CHURCH FAIR 

Our Local Church, St Andrews, Cambois 

will be hosting a Church Fair this 

Saturday 29th January from 10:00am to 

1:00pm. There will be a Tombola, Raffle, 

Refreshments and lots more. Everyone 

is welcome.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

                     

                                                                                          

 

 

   

                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VALENTINES DAY DISCO 

We will be hosting a Valentines Day Disco in School 

on Monday 14th February for all children to attend. 

The Disco will start at 3:15pm and finish at 4:15pm. 

Tickets cost £1 and include a hotdog and a drink. If 

your child will be attending please send them into 

school wearing their party clothes. Tickets can be 

purchased in school or on the door 

EARLY SCHOOL CLOSURE 

On Wednesday 2nd March 2022 we will be closing 

the school at 1:30pm. This is to enable essential 

staff training to take place. There will be no after 

school provisions on this day and we ask that 

your child is picked up promptly from school at 

1:30pm.  

Thank you.  

DUKESHOUSE WOOD 

We need to finalise numbers for Dukeshouse Wood next week 

and must know by Monday if your child is attending. If anyone 

is struggling to pay the deposit for the trip but would like their 

child to go please email Mrs Allan.  



 

 

 

                                                 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 

• Every Thursday – Swimming for Year 4 

• 29th January 2022- Church Fair 

• 14th February – Valentines Day Disco 

• 18th February 2022 – Green Trip 

• 18th February 2022 – 28th February 2022- Spring 

mid-term 

• 2nd March – School closing at 1:30pm 

• 13th May – 15th May 2022 – Dukeshouse Wood 

Residential Trip 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


